
On May 7, our community will be asked to consider a bond proposal for $104 million to fund facility 
improvements throughout the District. If approved, NO TAX RATE INCREASE is expected from the 
current debt millage rate for property owners in the LAS District. Potential projects that would be 
funded by this bond include: 

VOTE BY MAY 7, 2024!
Absentee voting begins March 28, 2024.

Lowell Area Schools

77 22002244!!

MODERNIZE 
LEARNING SPACES

2024 BOND PROPOSAL
NO TAX RATE INCREASE
ESTIMATED FROM THE CURRENT DEBT MILLAGE RATE

IMPROVE FINE ARTS 
ATHLETICS, & 

COMMUNITY SPACES
UPDATE

INFRASTRUCTURE

• Transformation of Cherry 
Creek Elementary to 
separate existing shared 
classrooms

• Renovations to Lowell High 
School and expansion to 
the arts wing

• Equip learning environments 
across the district with:

   - Flexible furniture
   - Integrated technology
   - Small group and project- 
      based learning spaces

• Renovate and expand the 
High School arts wing 

• Construct an auxillary 
gymnasium to provide 
additional practice space

• Replace our aging track

• Update the TOTS program 
space, Unity High School, 
and Wittenbach Center

• Replace systems at the 
end of their useful cycle:
- Upgrade mechanical, 
electrical, and plumbing 
systems
- Replace roofi ng, parking 
lots, and sidewalks

• Update electrical 
infrastructure to support 
increased technology use

• Replace playground 
equipment at each 
elementary

For more information
Visit: www.lowellschools.com
Call: 616.987.2500
Email: nfowler@lowellschools.com
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